
THE WORD 

Uniforms Distribution 

Uniforms will be ready for distribution during your indoor training session.
To help expedite the process, we will be pulling uniform bundles early so
that they will be ready for pickup upon your arrival negating the need to

stand in a line!

To help us facilitate this process, we ask that all employees fill out 
this survey. 

It also includes a box to submit nametag requests for anyone who needs
one. 

If you have any questions, let us know!

Onboarding Reminder
 
Your indoor training will serve as your first working day and we will
cascade the next onboarding steps to you two weeks before that date.

Note: For us to cascade these steps, your pre-hire and pre-onboarding
tasks need to be completed. 

The Onboarding phase starts with:

New hire paperwork (New staff only)
Attestations, 
I-9s through Equifax (New staff only), 
Ski Waiver & Pass Pick Up 
Uniform & Equipment information

These tasks need to be completed for you to begin work and before you
can pick up your employee season pass. 

Onboarding steps will come via email from
PeopleConnect@vailresorts.com. However, when you log in this time,
you will be using your Vail Resorts Single-Sign-on (SSO) instead of your
personal email address. 

Email: SPSchoolStaff@VailResorts.com
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https://forms.office.com/r/6RRaDBuMz3


LIFT Training - Upcoming!

These online training videos are automatically assigned to you 24
hours before your hire date which, will typically be your indoor

training date.

The training you are assigned is based on your role and must be
completed before starting on-snow training. 

Please expect additional training to be assigned as we approach and
move into the season. You will receive email notifications or, you can

lookup your assignments in the LIFT platform.

These are paid trainings so please use 
ProConnect Tools to record your time. 

For new staff, we will go over
 how to do this during indoor training. 

Email: SPSchoolStaff@VailResorts.com

Welcome to Winter - Harvest Lunch

You are invited to join us Wednesday, Nov. 27th from 10:00a—2:00p, for
an all-employee winter kick-off event. Join your fellow resort employees

to learn more about the upcoming season and celebrate with a meal
together. We hope to see you there. We will start with a Welcome to

Winter presentation followed by lunch. 

Event will be held in the Granite Peaks Lodge. 


